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Article 2

Def ini tions

For the PurPOsts Of this Conventions

1. ,'Watts$' &re substances or objecte vhicb art disposed Of or are intended
to b. disposed of Or are required to b. disposed Of by the. provisions of
national iaw;

2. 'Managemente mea.ns the. collection, transport and disposai of hazardous,
vastes or otiier vastes, includin#g atter-care of disposai sites#

3. *Transboundary mo%eent' means any movement of bazardous vastes or otiier
vastesý fr0. an are& under the. national juriediction of. on. State to or througb
an area undcer thc national jurisdiction of anotber State or to or throogh an
arcs not under the. national jurisdiction of any State, provided at least tva
States are Involved in Uic movementi

4. 'DisposaI' oeans any*Operation specified in Annex IV to tuis Couventionl

5. 'Approved site or facilitya means a site or facility for the. disposai of
hazardous, vastes or other vastes vtiich te authorimed or permitted to operate
for Ual. purpos. by a relevant authority of the Stat. where tii. site or
facility la iocatsd>

*. Compettât authority- means one goveranentai, authority designated by a
Party to b. responsible, vithin sucb geographicai ère«s as the Party may think
tît, for roceivin the. notification of a transboquridry, moement of hazardous
Vastes or other vastes, and any information related to t and for responding
to sucb à notification, as proviâed La Article 6#

7. 'ocal point' means the. entity of a Party referred to in Article S
responsible for rec.iuing and submittzng information as provid.d for in
Articles 13 and 16;

S. *ervronmentally sowid management of hazardous vastes or other vastes'
nme taking ail practicable stcps to casure that hazardous vastes or other
vastes are managed ini a manner whicb viii protect human hcalth and thc
environnent against the adverse effecta vhich may resuit fras sucb vastes;

9. "Axea under Uic national jurisdiction of a Stat.' means any land, marine
area or airmpace vithin vhici a State exercises administrative and regiuiatory
responsibility in accordance vitti international iaw, in regard to the.
protection of buman hcalth or Uic environnent)

10. 'State of export' means s Party f ras wbich à transboundary movement of
hazardous vastes or other vastes te planned to be initiated or is Initiatedx

Il. 'State of impot' means a Party to which s' transboundary movement of
hazardous vastes or other vastes in planned or takes place for Uic purpose of
disposai therein or for Uic purpose cf loading prior to disposa1inl an ares
sot under the. national juriediction of any Statet


